
From: Janati, Rich
To: Venkataraman, Booma
Cc: Winker, Lawrence
Subject: [External_Sender] FW: BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION, UNITS AND 2 – ISSUANCE OF AMENDMENTS RE:

EMERGENCY ACTION LEVEL SCHEME CHANGE BASED ON NEI 99-01, REVISION 6 (CAC NOS. MF8448 AND
MF8449)

Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 1:27:03 PM

Good afternoon Booma,
 
The licensee’s (FENOC) supplemental information to the license amendment request does address
our concerns with regard to EAL HG1.
 
Appreciate the opportunity to provide input into the NRC review and approval process.
 
Also, please send my regards to Joe Anderson.
 
Sincerely,
 
Rich Janati, M.S. | Chief, Division of Nuclear Safety
Department of Environmental Protection
Administrator, Appalachian Compact Commission
Rachel Carson State Office Building
400 Market Street | Harrisburg, PA 17101
Phone: 717.787.2163 | Fax: 717.783.8965
www.depweb.state.pa.us
 
The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or
taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended
recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from
any computer.
 
 
From: Venkataraman, Booma <Booma.Venkataraman@nrc.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2017 9:42 AM
To: Janati, Rich
Cc: Winker, Lawrence
Subject: BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION, UNITS AND 2 – ISSUANCE OF AMENDMENTS RE:
EMERGENCY ACTION LEVEL SCHEME CHANGE BASED ON NEI 99-01, REVISION 6 (CAC NOS. MF8448
AND MF8449)
 

Rich,

 

Further to your written comments on the subject license amendment application you
provided on August 10, 2017 (ADAMS Accession No. ML17222A219), the NRC
communicated with FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company (FENOC, the licensee)
and requested information to resolve your concerns regarding the proposed removal
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of emergency action level HG1.  The licensee provided supplements on September 7,
2017 (ADAMS Accession No. ML17250B169), and September 20, 2017 (ADAMS
Accession No. ML17264A034) to resolve the issue.

 

Please let me know if the supplemental information addresses your concerns by
September 27, 2017, if possible.

 

Sincerely, Booma

Booma Venkataraman, P.E.

Project Manager, NRR/DORL/LPL1

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Booma.Venkataraman@nrc.gov

301.415.2934
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